
Quickbit announces change to the Board of
Directors

Board member Karin Burgaz has, at her own request and for personal reasons, chosen to
resign from Quickbit's Board of Directors. Karin Burgaz has been a board member of Quickbit
since March 31 2021 and will resign today. In a separate press release, the Board will convene
an Extraordinary General Meeting to elect a new board member.
 
“We are very pleased with the work Karin has contributed to over the past year. Karin has been an
important part in Quickbit's development and to reach the goals we have achieved on the way here.
When Karin now for personal reasons resigns, we wish her all the best, while we will continue the
work we have started in Quickbit to achieve our long-term goals", says Mikael Karlsson, Chairman of
the Board of Quickbit.

After Karin Burgaz resigns today, the Board consists of the chairman Mikael Karlsson and the board
members Jan Frykhammar and Hammad Abuiseifan, also the CEO. The Board remains quorate, but
will in a separate press release convene an Extraordinary General Meeting to elect a new member of
the board.

For further information, please contact:
Mikael Karlsson, Chairman of the Board
mikael.karlsson@quickbit.com

------------------------------------

Quickbit is a Swedish fintech company, founded in 2016 with the goal of making the integration of
cryptocurrencies into the everyday lives of people and companies smoother. Today, Quickbit offers
safe and easy-to-use products for e-merchants as well as customers. With a transaction volume to
date in excess of €900 million, Quickbit has already enabled and empowered individuals around the
world, through the use of cryptocurrencies. Quickbit has been listed on NGM Nordic SME since July
2019. For more information, please visit www.quickbit.com

This information is such information that Quickbit eu AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to
the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency
of the above contact person, on Wednesday 20 April 2022 at 2:00 p.m CET.
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